Mr. Mark Anchor Albert

601 South Figueroa Street
Buite 2370

L os Angelica, Galifornia 90017

September 20190

fr. Ajbert

t would like to extend my sincere appreciation for your excellent work and tremendous success in handiing
OuUr case.

Given the complexity of our transactions, | was most impressed with your simple approach towards 2 quick
judgment in our favor. You worked efficiently and | appreciated your constant updates on the status of our
case.

P would highly recommend your legal services to anyone, and we will certainly be engaging you for any
future needs,

iy sincere thanks again...
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